
 
 

2024-2025 SECTION ELECTION CANDIDATE STATEMENT 
 
 
 

Vice President At Large:  Rinnie Kaur  
 
Classification:  Electrical Engineer  
Department:  California Energy Commission 
Years of State Service:  1 
 
PECG Experience:  I have grown up staying inspired 
in a community of PECG engineers leading me to join 
civil service (state and city). My experience with 
PECG started when I began volunteering at Caltrans 
in 2014. Since then I have witnessed and joined the 
incredible volunteers for the various PECG sections working to represent and promote 
the interests of engineers like me! Currently, I am learning and working to increase 
PECG involvement for the new engineers and am really looking forward to connecting 
with you! 
 
Candidate Statement:  Meeting both new, experienced engineers, and other PECG 
members is exciting to me, because I love hearing about their experiences to learn what 
matters to them. This is driving me to volunteer for my PECG section office this year. I 
care and am working towards being more aware, helpful, and learning from 
membership. My background: I started my career in civil service in 2020. I have worked 
for Los Angeles Department of Water & Power and I am currently working at the 
California Energy Commission. Over these years, I worked as an electrical engineer in 
PV & BESS interconnections and our Energy Commission Efficiency team. I have 
experience in electrical design work. Currently, I am learning from and working on 
efficiency and energy code compliance related solutions. Thank you for your time and 
consideration! 
  


